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HELLO FAMILIES! 

 

Did you know you can now submit your 

FREE AND REDUCED LUNCH application on-line? 

The National School Lunch Program (NSLP) is a federally assisted meal program.  It provides 

nutritionally balanced, low-cost, or free lunches to children each school day.  

WHY APPLY ONLINE?  IT’S QUICK & EASY…   

 Applying on-line results in faster processing time than submitting by paper  

o On-line system contains error checking and requires less back-end 

processing 

o On-line applications reduce the risk of lost or returned applications 

 Applying on-line can be performed using computer or smart phone  

 Receiving eligibility letter can be emailed to you anytime   

 

SAFE & SECURE 

 

  

 Your information is protected using the latest and greatest technology   

GETTING STARTED 
 

If you’re ready to apply then simply go to:  https://www.myschoolapps.com/ 

 

Please have your SNAP number (if you have one) and the students DPS ID number 
available prior to applying on-line to help expedite the process.  If you do not have your 
child’s DPS ID number please continue to complete and submit the application. 
 
For faster delivery of eligibility status letter, please enter your email address while 
completing the application.  If you do not have one, you can go to www.mail.com to create 
one.  It takes less than five minutes to create an email. 

 

MySchoolApps will guide you through efficient process resulting in a completed 

application that is ready for review.  Once the application has been processed you will be 

notified of your student’s eligibility status by email within 10 business days. 

  

 

http://www.mail.com/

